NOTICE 2
ADVISORY ON COVID-19

We would like to advise all members that the club is guided by health
procedures set by the Ministry of Health Malaysia when interacting
with a potentially infectious disease.

In view of the increasing numbers of cases reported recently, as a
preventive measure to reduce the risk of disease transmission, the
management shall endeavour to monitor the situation closely and take
necessary decisions deemed fit to review the forthcoming scheduled
events (especially indoors) accordingly.

Any member who has frequented the club and is suspected of having
contracted the disease, please inform us as soon as possible.

The Club will update members via existing communication
channels/platforms i.e. website, notice boards, direct emails and SMS
broadcasting.

Members are advised to keep abreast to seek updates on the latest
development from time to time.

Scheduled event subjected for review is as follows:

Date: 29 March 2020
Event: Club Championships Gala Dinner

13th March 2020
Management of KGNS



